
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are extremely pleased with how well the Year 11s have settled into their final year at Tanfield 

School. Their approach to learning, their behaviour in and around the building, attendance, 

punctuality and standard of uniform has been excellent. 

 

Having a successful home – school partnership is extremely important to Tanfield School. We 

recognise that the quality of this partnership will play a crucial part in the support your child 

receives to reach their academic potential and maintain a strong sense of well – being. 

 

To promote the development of that partnership, we would like to invite you to a Pie & Peas 

Evening on Tuesday 24th September, between 6:00pm – 7:30pm. The evening will be informal, 

providing you with the opportunity to receive the real summer exam timetable and a number of 

practical strategies to help your child be successful in these exams. You will also meet key 

members of the Senior Leadership Team and Subject Leaders. 

 

If you would like further information regarding to the evening please do not hesitate to contact 

me at school on 01207 232881 or via e mail to sclough@tanfieldschool.co.uk. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr. S. Clough 

Headteacher 

 


